Board of Education Meeting – May 20, 2014

Discussion Report No. I

Eva Rae Lueck, Chief Business & Financial Officer



The following questions were part of a survey conducted, both online and over the telephone, May 8, 2014 through May 18, 2014.

Of the one thousand six hundred four (1,604) registered voters contacted, six hundred ninety-five (695) took part in the survey. This is a 43% response rate, which is exceptionally high.

In gen	eral, do	you s	support or	oppos	e the	boun	dary char	nge that
would	make	your	household	part	of th	e La	Canada	Unified
School	Distri	ct?						

Definitely support	85%
Probably support	5%
Probably oppose	2%
Definitely oppose	6%
Not sure	1%
Prefer not to answer	0%

Results of survey question prior to providing additional information related to phase-in period, option to stay in current district, and proposed tax changes.

In general, do you support or oppose the boundary change that would make your household part of the La Canada Unified School District?				
Definitely support	85%			
Probably support	5%			
Probably oppose	1%			
Definitely oppose	7%			
Not sure	1%			
Prefer not to answer	0%			

Results of survey question after providing additional information related to phase-in period, option to stay in current district, and proposed tax changes.

Rather than change the school district boundary, another option would be to allow students who live in the Sagebrush area of La Canada the option to go to schools in the district of their choice – Glendale or La Canada.

Change the school district boundary to make your household part of the La Canada Unified School District?	79%
Do NOT change the school district boundary, but allow students in the Sagebrush area the option to go to schools in the district of their choice.	16%
Not sure	3%
Prefer not to answer	2%